
KAMM Emergency Management Committee Session 

 

Jason York gave outlined the mission statement of the committee along with future projects in two 

separate sessions. 

A handout was given with the contact information for the group leadership. 

Discussion of the possibility of using conference calls as a means to have meetings due to the members 

of the group being spread out rather far geographically.  

No sign in sheet was present for this, but had been planned to be in place for the meeting the next day.  

 

The meeting was cancelled due to lack of participation.  

 

 

 


